
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 settling-in evening - Change of arrangements  

 

The Year 7 settling-in evening was due to take place on Thursday 8th October.  

However, due to Coronavirus restrictions, we are unable to hold this event in the usual way 

at school.  

 

We are instead asking parents to contact their child’s tutor directly via email with any 

comments or concerns they may have.  If you feel a follow-up call with their tutor is 

necessary, please make this clear in your email.  This call will take place sometime over the 

week beginning 18th October or 2nd November. 

 

The aim of this communication is for you to update us about how your child has settled 

here at Oathall Community College.  Please note that a further event is arranged in March 
2021 for you to discuss your child’s academic progress with their individual subject teachers. 

 

List of tutor emails: 

 

Mr Hastings 

Mrs Garrick 

Miss Froud 

Mrs Grimwood-Read 

Mr Leonard 

Miss Madeddu 

Mrs MacTaggart 

Miss Dale 

Mr Rivadulla 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs F Hatchard 

Assistant Headteacher 
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